
On site visit to Ministry of Business, Innovation & Employment, New Zealand

On 7th and 8th February 2024, Mr. Hiroyuki Kato visits Ministry of Business, Innovation & Employment（MBIE）, New 

Zealand  to exchange the opinions about the acceleration of Peppol e-invoice adoption.

The MBIE is the Peppol Authority in New Zealand, and this is the 2nd in 

person meeting between PAs of each jurisdiction（The 1st meeting was held 

in December 2023 in Tokyo). 

2nd in person meeting in Wellington

In addition to the PA meeting , thanks 

to kind arrangements of MBIE, Mr. Kato 

has opportunities of visiting some 

enterprise in Auckland and Wellington. 

Those meetings are also very good for 

both sides to deepen the understanding 

how to promote Peppol e-invoice use in 

each jurisdiction.

Meeting with Westpac in Auckland
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